
Members of Horse Country opened their gates during the Breeders’ Cup in 2015. 

Proceeds from the Breeders' Cup Festival Week Tours will be awarded to a 

nonprofit that works to support the horses, land and people of Horse Country. 

Grayson-Jockey Club Research Foundation (GJCRF) is proud to be nominated as part 

of the polling platform to let the fans choose who will receive the funds.

Your vote for GJCRF will fund equine research to let horses of all breeds live healthier lives.

The poll will open on August 24 at noon through September 14 at 8pm (EDT).

Voters will only be able to vote once from each device; i.e. multiple votes if they have a laptop, 

a smartphone, and a tablet, computer etc.

Please visit:  http://info.visithorsecountry.com/horse-country-cares

and cast your vote for  

VOTE FOR EQUINE RESEARCH
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